December 27, 2017

To all my friends and coworkers,

It is with deep sadness that I tender my resignation from The City of Delray Beach effective January 24, 2017, on my one-hundredth birthday.

I enjoyed coming to work every day. I was proud to fulfill my employment responsibilities to the community. Naming Sergio Field after me was a tremendous honor for my family and me. As well as, throwing the first pitch at a game this past summer!

Meeting you, your children and now their families, has been the greatest pleasure.

Led Sergio

For 55 years, the City of Delray Beach was in my heart and always will be. Wishing you well in your career endeavors and hoping you receive the same joy and happiness, which I have experienced.

Kindest regards,

Fred Sergio